\~/BUCKHEAD SPEECH SPECIALISTS

SPEECH AND LANGUAGE SCREENINGS FALL 2022
Dear Parents,

Buckhead Speech Specialists is screening students at Holy Spirit Preschool for possible speech
and/or language weaknesses for the 2022-2023 school year. You will receive a written report
after the screening indicating your child’s results, as well as our contact information for more
information.

We are pleased to offer students of Holy Spirit Preschool speech and language screenings for the
2022-2023 school year. Speech-language pathologists screen for receptive language disorders,
expressive language disorders, articulation disorders, fluency disorders, and delayed social skills.

For children who qualify, we offer therapy services at HSP- Preschool Campus during the school
day.

Speech and language screenings will be performed at the HSP Preschool campus on September
21st, 2022. Screenings cost $30.00. Cash or check made out to: Buckhead Speech Specialists
are accepted forms of payment for screenings.

Please return the permission slip below by September 16, 2022 to the front office at HSP.
Payments may be given to your child’s teacher or the front desk.

Thank you for your interest and cooperation. If you have any questions please contact us at 404-
808-5427 or e-mail our office at admin@buckheadspeech.com. For more information about our
practice, please visit our website: www.buckheadspeech.com.

I hereby give permission to Buckhead Speech Specialists, Inc. to perform the following services on
my child at Eastside Christian School: Speech/Language Screening

Name: Phone:
Age: Date of Birth:
Grade: Teacher:

Concerns (if any):

Parent Name (Print): Parent Signature:

By signing below, I give Buckhead Speech Specialists permission to discuss my child’s results with his/her
teacher.

(Parent signature)




